N City of Broken Arrow

Request for Action

File #: 17-2226, Version: 1

Broken Arrow City Council
Meeting of: 05-16-2017

To: Mayor and City Council
From: General Services Department
Title:

Award the most advantageous bid to Colburn Electric for the
purchase of three (3) power distribution units for the Events Park
Background:

The Parks Department has requested and sought bids for the manufacture and supply of three power
distribution units (PDU). Nine (9) suppliers were solicited to bid on this equipment, the only bid received was
from Colburn Electric.

These units will be used to add additional electrical power distribution points throughout the Events Park. After
the PDU’s arrive they will be installed by a licensed electrician under a separate agreement.

The total price for the three PDU’s is $41,772. Funds for this purchase are available from the 2011 General
Obligation Bond Fund for the Events Park (Project No. 116016)

Cost: $41,772.00
Prepared By: Lee Zirk, General Services Department
Reviewed By: Parks Department

Finance Department
Assistant City Manager - Operations

Legal Department
Approved By: Michael L. Spurgeon, City Manager
Attachments: Bid tabulation on bid 17.161

Recommendation:

Award the most advantageous bid to Colburn Electric for the purchase of three power distribution units as
specified.
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